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Date: 03.12.2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are pleased to be able to share with you the good news that Alice Hood, our newly qualified teacher, will be starting the last phase of her induction as she takes on more responsibility as class teacher of Year 1/2, from the beginning of next term. Her co-teacher in the second part of the week will be Becky Burch, our very experienced Year 1/2 teacher (currently working in Y3/4).
Kelly will become Year 3/4 class teacher Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. Trish Brinkley will be taking on the role previously held by Becky in the second part of the week, teaching across the school. Year 3/4 will also benefit from a term of working with art teacher and artist, Kate Stephens, who has most recently been working with Year 5/6. 
Year 1/2 and 3/4 will continue to benefit from French with Helen Keep and PE with James.
Reception will continue with Joy and Claire, and Year 5/6 with Hetty.
We thank you for your support in this unexpected change and hope that you will look forward with us to an exciting new year. 
We will be talking to the children about the changes today so that we can answer any questions they may have.
Kind regards,
Kelly and Duncan
Bealings School, Sandy Lane, Little Bealings, IP13 6LW

Telephone: 01473 622376 
     Email: admin@bealings.suffolk.sch.uk
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